
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 18 JANUARY 2010

EX.011/10
REFERENCE FROM THE COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL – ARTS CENTRE

(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Culture and Community Services

Subject Matter
Pursuant to Minute COSP.41/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Panel on 1 December 2009 setting out the Panel's observations on the potential for an Arts Centre in Carlisle.  The Panel had resolved –

"1)
That the Culture and Community Services Portfolio Holder be thanked for his update and responses to the Panel's questions.

2)
That a further update and feedback be presented to the February meeting of the Panel.

3)
That a Cultural Strategy be produced which set clear aims, timescales and objectives and if possible some outcomes."

A copy of the Minute Extract had been circulated.

Referring to paragraph two of the Minute, the Culture and Community Services Portfolio Holder clarified that he was keen for the Council to work with partners to achieve an Arts Centre, but not in isolation or separate to a theatre as was stated in the Minute. 

The Portfolio Holder had attended a meeting with representatives of the Arts Council earlier in the day and they were very enthusiastic regarding the City of Culture bid.  Only fourteen bids had been submitted and he felt that the excellent bid put forward by Carlisle had a good chance of being shortlisted.

Summary of options rejected
None

DECISION

That the observations of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Panel be received.

Reasons for Decision
To respond to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Panel concerning the potential for an Arts Centre in Carlisle






